
j" Repp Law Firm

April 24, 2012

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
445 Twelfth Street. S.W.
Washington, DC 20554

Attention: Audio Division, Media Bureau

Repp Law Firm
1629 K Street, NW., Suite 300
Washington, D.C. 200064631
T 202.656.1619
F 202.400.3737
marissa@ieoolawfirrn.com
www .repplawfirm .com

Re: Radioactive, LLC
FRN: 0011-3404-78
Main Studio and Remote Control Point
WNMR(FM), 107i MHz. Daimernora, NY; Facility ID No. 164251

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Radioactive, LLC, licensee of WNMR(FM), Dannemora, New York,
(the "Station"), this letter is to ensure that the Commission's records reflect the location of the
Station's main studio and remote control point, as follows:
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Please direct any communications regarding this matter to the undersigned in
addition to the licensee.

Respectfully submitted,

REPP LAW FIRM

By:
Marissa G. Repp

Attorneys for Radioactive, LLC

cc: WNMR(FM) Public Inspection File
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